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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    

  Office of Executive Director of Operations Mr. Charles Laney   
  

  

  Change Directive—TMS Renovations 
 
 Mr. Charles Laney will provide information regarding some renovation 

changes to Tupelo Middle School. 
 

 The changes will be paid with the built-in contingency allowance per 
 contract.  The beginning contingency balance was $100,000.00.  After 
 proposed changes of $73,903.08, the remaining balance is $26,096.92 
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